

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Thu, Sep 19, 2013 at 1:37 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Bill

Last Name - Rice

Organization Name -

Comment - I urge you to please expand Medicare for Virginia. A recent study by the Commonwealth Fund found that 41 percent of Virginia's low-income population aged 19 to 64 remain uninsured. Couple this with the recent drop in median household income across Virginia and this spells disaster for us a society in the not so distant future. Not only is it in the commonwealth's best interest as a whole to extend healthcare coverage to its most vulnerable citizens, but it's also the right, moral thing to do.